
 
Squirrels 1/2B—Class teacher Mrs Brown  

( support staff—Mrs Harris, Mrs Karimi, Mrs Johnson)   
 

Moles 1/2D-Class teacher Mrs Dhaliwal 
(support staff  - Miss Webb, Mrs Hadland) 

 
Badgers 2W– Class teacher Mrs Williams  

(support staff -Miss Tait. Mrs Francis also teaches Fridays in Badg-
ers class to allow Mrs Williams to carry out Assistant head teacher 

duties) 
P.E Days 

Due to current guidelines only one class will have an afternoon of P.E. with 
a P.E coach. This will be on a rota basis. For the Autumn term this will be 
Mrs Browns’ class. The other classes will have P.E. with their class teacher. 

 Squirrels ~ Thursday  
Moles ~ Friday  

Badgers ~ Friday 
Please remember no jewellery should be worn on P.E days. Please  

remove earrings before coming to school. 
Other important information  

Safeguarding leads—Mr Butler, Mrs Lister and Mrs Webb  
Chair of Governors—Jo Marchant  

Spellings  

Badger class 2W—Spellings are given out on Thursdays and tested the 

following Thursday.  

Squirrels 1/2B and Moles 1/2D—Spellings are given out on Fridays and 

tested on the following Friday. 

School dinners  

All of KS1 are entitled to a free school meal  which needs to be ordered via 
the School Money app. Otherwise children can bring sandwiches from 
home. Please also send children with a water bottle filled with water.  

Praise assembly  

Assemblies will now take place in classroom bubbles and certificates will 
still be sent home with each child who receives the award.  

 
For the latest information keep an eye on our school website and 

Facebook page.  

IMPORTANT  

INFORMATION   

YEAR ONE & TWO  



English  
 

All children will cover a 
variety of genres including 

story writing, poetry,  
instructions and  
explanations. 

Our books will all be  
focused on our topic of 

“Fire! Fire!” 
 
 

Homework 
Homework is weekly class spellings 

and use of times tables rocks stars 

or Numbots. We also ask that the 

children read weekly at home.   

Please encourage your children to 

log onto Bug Club to support them 

with their reading.  

Reading book will be changed  

weekly in school  

 

Phonics  
We follow the DfE Letters and sounds 
document through the programme of 

Jolly phonics. Look out for useful  
information and videos on our website.  


